
28 June 2022 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

ANGELICA MARTY 

Account Executive 

Las Casas Filipinas De Acuzar 
Brgy. Ibaba, Bagac, Bataan 

Dear Ms. Marty: 

The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is hereby awarding the contract, 
Provision of Venue including Food and Accommodation for the Conduct of OCMBP llfid- 
Year Assessment and Catch-up Planning on 29 to 30 June 2022 in the total amount of 
Twenty-Eight Thousand Pesos (PhP28,000.00) inclusive of all applicable taxes. 

In this regard Las Casas Filipinas De Acuzar is hereby advised to enter into contract 

with the PCC immediately upon receipt of this notice. Failure to enter into contract within ten 

(10) calendar days shall constitute sufficient ground for cancellation of this award.

Thank you. 

Conforme: 

Ms. Angelica Marty 

Date:  June 28, 2022 

Very sincerely, 

KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 
Executive Director and 

Head of the Procuring Entity 


